
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0350

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 08/09/2022

Development:

Location :

93sq.m extension for office space at first floor level to an existing 279.87sq.m light industrial and warehousing 

unit and all associated site works.

Unit B12, South City Business Park, Killinarden link Road, Whitestown Way, Tallaght, Dublin 24.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

11/10/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




